
World Book Day 

Thursday 4th March 
To celebrate World Book Day, we want 
to do something different this year! We 

normally tell you to: 

 Dress up as a favourite character 
 Make a book mark 

 Create a poster. 
 Retell your favourite story 

 Take a picture of you “Extreme 
Reading” 

 Some schools have even asked their 
pupils to make potatoes into book 

characters!! 

But no we are not doing any of that this 
year. Instead we want YOU to decide 

how you will celebrate! Let your 
imagination go wild! Demonstrate to us 
good ways to celebrate reading. Who 
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knows we might then copy your good 
ideas for next year! 

To allow you time to really get into a 
good book we are giving you a break 
from your normal daily lessons and 

activities. That’s correct - no worksheets 
to be completed! It’s important for our 
Mental Health that we can make time 

to do things we enjoy. So take Thursday 
4th March and make it your day! 

Remember as part of the deal you must 
promise to read, read 
and read and post us 
a picture/photograph 
of what you did. 
Upload your photographs 

to your teacher by 2pm so we can display on 
them our webpage and Facebook. 

Happy Reading- enjoy your well-earned break! 


